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May 2022
Work to repair, conserve and restore the market’s historic open-air sheds is underway.
We’re investing more than $25 million to restore the market’s historic sheds, securing them as the unique backdrop of the market experience.

The on-site restoration works, including structural upgrades and installation of services, are authorised under Heritage Victoria Permit Number P31886.

This important conservation project will be staged to minimise disruption to traders and customers. Thanks for your patience.
Website: melbourne.vic.gov.au/qvmrenewal
 

Phone:
9658 9658 

Restoration works May 2020
What’s happening: May to December 2020
Stage 1 work area
Stage 1 restoration works include Sheds J to M (see map below highlighting works area) with works occurring Monday to Saturday. When the Victorian Government lifts restrictions on non-food market stalls, the upper market will operate across Sheds A to F to enable these important restoration works to continue. 

Noise
Traders and customers in close proximity to the works area may experience some inconvenience. Works are expected to generate low to medium levels of noise. Work is being undertaken with COVID-19 health and safety measures in place and in accordance with WorkSafe and EPA guidelines. 

Pedestrians
The works area will be fenced off for the duration of Stage 1. Signage on temporary fencing will assist with safe access around the area. Please take care and be mindful of changed conditions.
Work area
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The work area covers Sheds J to M at the Queen Victoria Market. Fencing will be around the perimeter of the area, including Peel Street, the Queen Victoria Market car park and Queen Street Plaza. 

Like to know more?
Find out more about Heritage Shed Restoration Project or the Queen Victoria Market Precinct Renewal program at: 
Website: melbourne.vic.gov.au/qvmrenewal
 

Phone:
9658 9658 

Subscribe to construction updates at melbourne.vic.gov.au/qvmrenewal1

Information current at the time of printing but is subject to change (May 2020).
� http://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/qvmrenewal
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